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July 23, 2013 
 
MEMO TO : Vancouver City Council 
   
FROM : Pat Boomhower 
  Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 
   
SUBJECT : Andy Livingstone Park - International Village School 
   
 
In reference to the Council Report “New Elementary School at International Village – 
55 Expo Boulevard Considerations and Approvals” (scheduled for the Planning, 
Transportation & Environment Committee meeting on July 24, 2013), please be advised 
that the Park Board, at its regular meeting on July 22, 2013, received a staff report 
“Andy Livingstone Park - International Village School” seeking support for the proposed 
cantilever over the park, and passed the following motion unanimously:  
 

THAT the Park Board support the proposed relationship between Andy Livingstone 
Park and the planned International Village Elementary School. 

 
 
 
 
 
Pat Boomhower 
Executive Assistant, 
Office of the General Manager 

Phone:  604.257.8453 
Fax:  604.257.8427 
 
 
 
cc:  Malcolm Bromley, General Manager, Vancouver Park Board of Parks and Recreation 

Tilo Driessen, Manager of Planning and Research, Parks 
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